
New Westminster School District No. 40  

Consultation Meetings for Programs of Choice Catchments (Fall 2015) 

 

New catchments for Programs of Choice will be established for the fall of 2015. This will mainly affect 
students entering Kindergarten in Montessori and Early French Immersion in the fall of 2015. For the 
school year 2014-2015 (this coming fall), the catchments for Montessori and French Immersion are the 
whole district, which is the same as currently. However, for the following year, 2015-2016, catchments 
will be determined so that students will have the best chance to attend the Program of Choice closest to 
their residence. Students already in a program of choice will not be affected. Students attending the 
regular program in their neighbourhood school are also NOT affected. 

Community consultations on the exact boundaries for these catchments will be held at the following 
meetings. Please help us spread the word so that interested parents of pre-school children will be 
able to attend and have input on these boundaries. We look forward to seeing you at the meetings!  

 

Program Room Location Date Time 

Montessori Gym  Richard McBride Elementary 
(331 Richmond Street) 

January 22, 2014 6:30 to 8:30 p.m. 

Montessori Gym  Connaught Heights Elementary 
(2201 London Street) 

January 30, 2014 6:30 to 8:30 p.m. 

Montessori and 
French Immersion 

Gym  Queen Elizabeth Elementary 
(921 Salter Street) 

February 5, 2014 6:30 to 8:30 p.m. 

French Immersion Gym  Herbert Spencer Elementary 
(605 Second Street) 

February 17, 2014 6:30 to 8:30 p.m. 

French Immersion Gym  John Robson Elementary 
(120 Eighth Street) 

February 19, 2014 6:30 to 8:30 p.m. 

French Immersion Gym Lord Tweedsmuir Elementary 
(1714 Eighth Avenue) 

February 20, 2014 6:30 to 8:30 p.m. 

 


